
City of Lowell 
Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, August 4, 2016 
Lowell City Hall 

 
 
Call to Order: 6:05 P.M. by Chairman O’Regan 
 
Members Present: George Wild, Hall O’Regan, Pat Woodhurst, Tristan Woodhurst, 
Shawn Watson and Warren Weathers 

Approval of the minutes for June 2, 2016 – Approved by consensus. 
 
Old Business: 
• Master Park Plan – CA has contacted a couple Landscape Architects to come and 

provide concept plans for the Paul Fisher Park. Discussion followed.  Tristan 
Woodhurst presented drawings for the horse pits. 

• Movies/Music in Rolling Rock Park – No update 
• Tree Subcommittee – The subcommittee have not met.  CA provided a handout of 

idea’s from other communities.  Discussion followed. 
New Business:  
• Improvements at Paul Fisher Park and Rolling Rock Park – CA briefed 

committee on updates: sidewalk repair in Paul Fisher Park done, hand dryers placed 
in the bathrooms in both parks, and PW’s will be meeting with an electrician to wire 
the security camera’s at Rolling Rock Park.  Hall requested water facet at City Hall to 
water planters. 
 

Other Business:  CA provided a copy of a safety inspection checklist that has been 
implemented at both parks, and PW’s will be placing signage stating ‘No Climbing’ on 
the equipment displays.  Tomorrow there will be a meeting with an electrician to discuss 
the replacement of the lights with LED lights, in the Covered Bridge.  Hall reported that 
there is a concern with the fascia board on the gazebo closest to Moss Street in Rolling 
Rock Park.  George reminded the committee about residing the caboose, an eventually 
leveling the berm in Rolling Rock Park and fixing the light at the end of the park.   
 

 
Adjourn: 6:48 P.M. 


